
 
24 March 2016 

NOTICE TO INDUSTRY  
 

FRAUDULENT HRNSW LETTER 
 
Harness Racing New South Wales (HRNSW) is aware of a letter being sent to Trainers throughout 
Australia in relation to the alleged purchase of illegal horse products from a registered company and 
a person warned off by HRNSW. 
 

 
 
HRNSW advises that this letter is not authentic and has not been authorised or issued by HRNSW. 
 
Regardless of the fraudulent status of the letter, Trainers are reminded of their obligation to only 
purchase registered products from suppliers. HRNSW makes no other comment about the matter, 
and does not endorse the fraudulent letter in any way. 
 

If you have received one of these fraudulent letters please contact HRNSW on  
(02) 9722 6600. 
 
MICHAEL PRENTICE 
Integrity Officer 


